

MAY 28, 2020



Message from the Assistant Head

While we miss our thriving on-campus community, we continue to be inspired and encouraged by the exciting opportunities for student support, learning, and connection that are possible using our online platforms.

We are pleased to introduce an online platform for our valued educational partners. Agents can now access an exclusive <u>online portal</u> of brochures, photos, videos, and other school resources. Please email admissions@fieldstonekcschool.org to obtain login information. We look forward to continuing to showcase school successes both on that portal and in our newsletters.

Our new newsletter format will allow us to keep an archive of our publications that can easily be revisited and shared. Feedback on these publications is always welcome as we aim to provide you with valuable and engaging insights each month.

Programme Spotlight: FKCS Orientation

Spring is always an exciting season at FKCS as we start to make plans for our Summer Orientation Programme (pictured at right).

This year's programme may be a bit different than that in years past, as we put student safety first; nevertheless, our objectives are consistent and we are confident that we will provide a welcoming and inspiring experience for our students.

Please CLICK HERE to learn more.



VIDEO OF THE MONTH

A Virtual Tour of some of our school facilities, is available on our <u>YouTube</u> and <u>Youku</u> pages.









Featured student art: Our Photography students have completed stunning Storytelling Assignments.



Admissions Updates

Our Admissions team is going online for recruitment seminars and consultant training sessions through different platforms such as Zoom and Google Meet. Please contact admissions@fieldstonekcschool.org to book one.

Fieldstone is also offering a 2% tuition fee bursary to all new international students applying for the September 2020-2021 school year. We look forward to working with you even more closely through this challenging time. View our School Flyer HERE.

Application Deadline: June 30th, 2020 Orientation Begins: August 17th, 2020 First Day of School: September 8th, 2020.

Please use our new application form available <u>HERE</u> when applying.

Student All-Stars: Grade Twelve English Scholars

Our Grade Twelve English students thoroughly enjoyed reading Shakespeare's tragedy: *Othello*. They recently performed dramatic adaptations of particular scenes through online "Reader's Theatre" skits (pictured at right).

Teachers were extremely impressed by students' creative interpretations of classic characters and the level of analysis and engagement our students demonstrated.







